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As a long time taxpayer in Oregon, I am in opposition because I feel we have been 

burdened with increases in taxes and other required expenditures while our standard 

of living is decreasing. Many people are on a fixed income and have to live within 

their means. Unlike the state, we can't just conjure up more money when it is 

needed. Thank you. 


